
  

 

KKU/JJA 

 

07 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

IMMERSIVE FAMILY LEARNING EVENING – TUESDAY 07 NOVEMBER  2023 - 4:30 PM TO 6:30 PM 

 

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to attend an immersive family learning event on Tuesday 07 November  2023, 

starting at 4:30 pm and finishing at 6.30 pm here at The Gateway Academy.  This event is for the whole family.  Parents, 

carers and students at The Gateway Academy will take part in immersive learning activities focusing on English, 

Maths and Science and there will be a revision marketplace where you will be able to collect free resources and useful 

tips to support your child with revision at home. 

 

The benefits of attending this evening are as follows: 

• You will be provided with key information on how to raise achievement and support your child academically. 

• You will be provided with key information on how to support your child’s mental health and wellbeing in 

general but also specifically during assessment periods. 

• You will be allowed to select one key resources for free to help your child.  The will include English workbooks, 

Maths resources, reading books, pre-filled pencil cases, blank flash cards etc.  PLEASE NOTE: These resources 

will only be available on the night while stocks last and unfortunately, will not be offered at any other time. 

• You will have an opportunity to meet and speak to members of our Leadership, SEN and Student Support Teams 

in person. 

• There will be free hot food available from 4:30 pm to 5.00 pm, for you and all of the members of your family (first 

come, first served - arrive early to avoid disappointment!!) in the Revision Marketplace Café. 

 

Please enter via the community entrance.  Ample parking will be available on the night.   

 

Please can you confirm your attendance by clicking the link below:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdzDib_e5XwW3igdpdfYxxh9bNJKP-H2fsdC8wh-OG-

Ffit1Q/viewform?usp=sf_link (you may need to copy and paste this link in google chrome).  Alternatively, please e-

mail Robyn Bevans at robyn.bevans@theglc.org.uk. 

 

We look forward to meeting you and your family on Tuesday 07 November 2023.  If you have any questions with 

regards to this letter, then please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Kitsiou, Assistant Principal, on telephone number 

01375 489000, via Edulink messages or email at kate.kitsiou@theglc.org.uk.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Your sincerely 

 

Mrs K Kitsiou 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 
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